MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

DECEMBER 15, 2006, 4:00 P.M.. TOWNSHIP HALL, EASTPORT

The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss site and design of the proposed new PSB (Public Safety Building).

Present:  Parker, Leech, Spencer, Schultz, Martel           Absent:  None

Also present:  Architect Ray Kendra, PSB Ad-Hoc Committee members Jim Mottern, Jim Walworth and Dale Thiel.                             Audience:  E. Knoechel.

Supervisor Spencer called the meeting to order at 4:05 p.m., followed by the pledge to the flag.  There was no citizen commentary so the board proceeded to review and discuss the site plan.  The architect was instructed to draw a rendition of office space that includes four offices and two work stations as discussed by the board members.  The board approved the concept of the site plan as presented with the building angled a little more northeast, parking spaces on the south increased to 53, and trench drains in front of the vehicle bay doors.  Due to time constraints, the exterior of the building was addressed briefly and will be discussed at a future meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:43 p.m.

These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

